
January 24, 2013

CCI, LLC
Attn.: Drew Kolditz
3639 N. Raceway Rd, Suite 100
Indianapolis, IN 46234

Re: “Approved” Roche SHE Prequalification Rating

Dear Drew Kolditz:

An important part of Roche Diagnostics Contractor SHE Management Program is Contractor SHE
Prequalification. This letter confirms your company’s safety prequalification rating of “Approved” which
is effective until February 1 of next year.

The prequalification process includes a review of your company’s Experience Modification Rate (EMR),
OSHA Form 300A information, and submitted safety program materials. Please inform us of an updated
EMR, OSHA Form 300A information, or revisions in your safety program, policies, or procedures that
could affect the status of your company’s safety prequalification rating.

Lastly, please read the attached Contractor SHE Handbook for site specific safety and environmental
requirements such as completing the Site Specific SHE Plan (SSSP) and attending the orientation course
before work. Visit the Roche Diagnostics public web site for contractors at
www.rochesafetvpreciaul.com for information related to contractor pre-qualification, orientation
address, substance abuse policy and campus maps.

If you have questions or concerns, contact me at 317-281-4598.

Sincerely,
Wade S. Ison
Construction Safety Advisor
Roche Diagnostics Operations, Inc.
9115 Hague Road, P0 Box 50416
Building L-6
Indianapolis, IN 46250-0416


